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An investigation continues into a Toyota 4Runner that overturned June 18 at mile-marker 10
and not far from New Mexico 264, according to a Navajo Nation police report. Sgt. Shane
Bennet recorded that the Toyota SUV was traveling eastbound and rolled over. A witness at the
scene said he heard a vehicle traveling at a high rate of speed, telling Bennett that “he heard a
loud crash.”

  

Three females approached the crash scene and one said that she was in the vehicle earlier in
Gallup. Bennett’s report stated that fire personnel attempted to get the driver out of the vehicle,
but stopped due to the fact that the driver was dead.
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